
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

May 7, 2016

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading

Theme Debbie Marsh
Bible Study Resting in Christ Stephen McIntyre

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Stephen McIntyre
Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Stephen McIntyre
Hymn of Praise How Firm a Foundation Hymn #509

Scripture Reading Genesis 3: 1-4 Leah Smallwood
Children’s Offering Jenna McIntyre

Children’s Time Debbie Marsh
Offering Church Budget Leah Smallwood

Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Leah Smallwood

Special Music
Sermon Stephen McIntyre

The Spirit Wars
Closing Hymn O for That Flame of Living Fire Hymn #264
Benediction Stephen McIntyre

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   8:23 pm.          Next Week:   8:33 pm.

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Jason Williams   Offering: ADRA Disaster & Famine

   Deacons / Ushers:   Lamonte Stagg & Howard Mugford

Announcements
Welcome to our services today! May God’s Holy Spirit be with us and may we each be lifted up
and drawn to Christ Jesus this morning.

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for. 

Women’s Bible Study has been cancelled for this evening. Next scheduled study will take place
on Sabbath, May 21, at 4:00pm here at the church. All ladies are welcomed.

CREATION Health Community Program will be continuing on Monday, May 9, at 7:00pm at the
Search and Rescue Building Hall here in Bay Roberts. For info please speak to Pastor Jason. 

Small Group Bible Studies take place on Tuesday afternoons and Friday evenings in select
homes in our region. To get involved please speak to Pastor Jason or Steve McIntyre. 

ADRA - Next week, Sabbath May 14th, the ADRA Canada Disaster and Famine Relief Offering
will be collected in every SDA Church across Canada. Please give generously to help those who
will be affected by the disasters that will strike our world this year. Visit www.adra.ca to donate. 

Adventurer Club will have its next meeting on Sunday, May 15, from 11:00am to 1:00pm. 

Camp Woody Acres Spring Clean-up Work Bee  Monday, May 23, from 9:00 am to 4:00pm.
Volunteers are needed! Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

NL Women’s Ministry Weekend Retreat at Camp Woody Acres, on May 28-29. Deadline to
register and RSVP is this coming Thursday, May 12. To do so, call 709-744-4620 and speak to
Amanda Matthews for more information. 

A special members’ “Town Hall” Meeting will take place on Sunday, June 5 at Camp Woody
Acres Cafeteria. All members are invited to attend. If you would like to ask a question for the
meeting, please submit the question to Pastor Jason by tomorrow, May 8. Thank you. 

The Church Board is accepting applications from someone interested in serving as our Church
Custodian. This individual would care for the weekly church cleaning (duties would be outlined in
writing). Rate of pay would be $30.00 per week, less applicable employment deductions. 
Interested parties may submit written requests for consideration to the Church Board through
Pastor Jason via email at jason.williams@nf.sympatico.ca. 

Botwood Vegetarian Food Sales: The Botwood church has Worthington vegetarian food for sale.
The product that is still available is: Swiss Stake, Burger, Saucettes, and Frichik. See the
vegetarian food page posted on the bulletin board for container size and pricing. Delivery is
available depending on members, pastors, or administrations frequency in travel to your
region/town. To make an order contact Pastor Jonathan Gascoyne at 709-293-0538. 

Future Dates to Remember:  June 17-18 - NL Quinquennial Session;  July 22-20 - NL Camp
Meeting;  August 7-14 - NL Junior Youth Camp;  October-November - Avalon Evangelism.

Remember in Prayer: Residents and families affected by the Fort McMurray forest fire
devastation; Rowena Stagg; The Mugford/Mahoney family; Our outreach ministries; God’s blessing
on our local church leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members; for the Holy Spirit’s
outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this year. 


